
When you click finish, your interview timetable will be emailed to you automatically - 
check your junk mail folder if you do not receive your email immediately.  
You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any time, and change your interviews - 
until bookings close.  

ST. JOSEPH’S SCHOOL 
 

16 Tocumwal Rd, Numurkah, 3636. 

Phone: 03 5862 1804 

Fax: 03 5862 2768 

E-mail: parnel@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 
 

Students from Prep to Grade 6 commence school on Friday 29th January 2021. 
Staff will return Wednesday 27th January 2021 and spend Thursday 28th January 
working with children from Grade 1 to Grade 6 in their initial Literacy 
assessments.  Please find below the booking code to book online. Go to 
www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code and follow these simple instructions. 
You can now book interviews at times that suit your family best.  
 

BOOKINGS CLOSE Wedneday 27th January 2021 at 2pm 

ydacz 

Enter THIS school event code.   
ydacz then follow the 3 simple 
steps. 

Please note this is not a full school day, students are not required to wear school 
uniform, and students are only required to attend school for duration of their 
assessment. Due to the length of assessments, we ask that you provide a water 
bottle and a piece of fruit for your child to bring with them. Normal school resumes 
on Friday 29th January 2021. 
For parents who don’t have access to the internet please find attached booking form for 
your completion, and return to the office at your earliest convenience.   
Five children can be accepted per block.  Your teachers will contact you separately if the 
timeslots are full. 
For parents with more than one child and would like them to be in the same time slot 
please ensure you get online to make your bookings or alternatively return booking form 
ASAP.  If you know that your child will not be available on this day could you please 
advise the office at your earliest opportunity. 
If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact Donna or Gayle on 
5862 1804. 
 
Regards 
 
Paul Arnel 
Principal 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

